
The Central Appalachian Astronomy Club (CAAC) held its regular meeting on June 8, 

2013, at the Good Hope Observatory in Jane Lew, West Virginia. 

 

CAAC president, Joe Gonzalez, convened the meeting. 

 

Minutes from the May meeting were distributed and accepted on a motion by Brenda 

Davisson, seconded by Janice King. 

 

Treasurer Jeri Booher presented the financial report  The report was accepted on a motion 

by Roy Jaworski, seconded by Chuck Spann. 

 

Star Quest: 

 

There will be no charge for club members to camp, bunkhouse is the usual $15 per night, 

and residence hall room rates are determined by NRAO. A discussion of Green Bank 

accommodations followed. 

 

Joe will talk to Varner about stone for the field. 

 

Those going down Monday to map out the field for camping spaces can stay at either the 

Boyer or the Terry House at Cass. 

 

Star Quest will cover the cost of breakfasts and dinners for working staff 

members. 

 

Roy detailed raffle prizes.  Jeri contacted H-Team Security.  They will be at Star Quest. 

 

Joe will submit badge order to Clarksburg Blueprint and Roy will drop off t-shirt order. 

 

Miscellaneous: 

 

The Okie-Tex Star Party will be 9/28-10/6/13 in Oklahoma City. 

 

Blackwater Astronomy Weekend will be September 26th-29th, with guest speakers 

Friday and Saturday evenings. 

 

The motion for adjournment was made by Roy, seconded by Jane Lynn Squires. 


